
 

 

 

NOTICE: Delays expected in Chicago due to bad weather 

 
 

Dear Business Partner, 
 
Due to current snow storm in the Chicago area, container movements will be impacted 
today. Most of the rail yards are located in the southern suburbs where 12' snow is 
expected. In addition to it, shortage of drivers and slow traffic are also anticipated.  
The snow is estimated to end early this evening.  
 
Please advise your clients of potential delays. 


